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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for 16 years 
(08/05) of marriage and the 
family He has given to us. 

• Praise the Lord for the recent 
baptisms.  

• Praise the Lord for Agnes’ 
profession of faith. 

• Praise the Lord for the new 
roof on the church. 

• Praise the Lord for the 
responses of those who 
received a tract at the Tour de 
France. 

• Praise the Lord for the help of 
the missions team was for the 
Tour de France and roof. 

• Pray that we would be able to 
purchase the church building. 

• Pray for souls to be saved.  

• Pray for the Bible Expo and 
Evangelistic service that we 
will have in September.

Oh, how busy life has been! The Lord has 
been good and faithful to answer our prayers. 
In July we had a missions team come help in 
the ministry. We were able to distribute 
6500+ tracts between the two days at the 
Tour de France and other evangelistic 
outreaches. Praise the Lord for the responses 
we have received. With the team’s help, we 

w e r e 
also able to change the 
roof of the church. It 
was a major project, but 
there are no more leaks. 
The team also helped 

paint the entry and 
completed other odd jobs around the church. Two of the young 
ladies (graphic design artists) were able to finalize discipleship 
material for us that we will begin to 
use this fall with the children of the 
church. Another great blessing was 
the salvation of Agnes recently. She 
has started coming to the meetings 
in Luchon. She prayed to accept 
Christ as her Savior on a bench in 
front of City Hall. Praise the Lord!

Baptisms 
What a great many blessings we have received recently! Two ladies of the 
church made decisions to be baptized and on two different Sundays in July 

we had the chance to celebrate their baptisms. Sylvia has been coming 
to the church for several years after having trusted Christ as her Savior 
with me during revival meetings. Anne-Marie has been coming to 
church for a year and a half and has been doing discipleship lessons 
with Melissa after having trusted Christ as her Savior. Praise the Lord!
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